Parish Council News – April 2022

Parish Council Meetings

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday May 10th, with the APM taking place on Tuesday April 5th 2022, both meetings at 7pm in the Library - members of the public are welcome.

Annual Parish Meeting (APM) – Tuesday April 5th at 7pm

This is a special meeting in public for residents to raise issues of concern or interest with the Parish Council. Due to recent increases in Crime & Anti-Social Behaviour we have invited our Local Police Officer plus a representative from the Village Streetwatch to speak and hear concerns.

Update on Playground

I am pleased to report that the Council's Tender for the New Playground has gone out with an April closing date that should be issued in May for an early start.

Queen's Platinum Jubilee, Commonwealth Games and In Bloom



It's going to be a busy year! Plans are already underway for celebration activities with extra hanging baskets & replanting. Look out for information on plans for community events for the Jubilee and the Commonwealth Games. Helpers needed for activities at the Village Hall and Village Green.

Garden Works in Tesco Car Park

Contractors have now carried out further work on the garden area under the transfer agreement, litter cleared and unauthorised signage is being removed.





Removal of Goal Post on Village Green

This was removed due to the state of ground following complaints - the Village Green drains badly. The PC has agreed to review the position when the area has recovered.

Council By-Election

Voting in the Parish Council by-election is on April 7th 2022 in the Village Hall!

Trevor Eames

Chair, Dickens Heath Parish Council.

Contact Us:

Dickens Heath Parish Council Tel: 07772 469271, Email: dickensheathpc@hotmail.com www.dickensheathpc.org.uk c/o Dickens Heath Library, Old Dickens Heath Rd, Dickens Heath, Solihull B90 1SD